
NOTICE 

 

          Date: 19/09/2023 

This is to notify that, in accordance with the NEP 2020 regulation, a Unit Test for the B.Sc. 1st 

semester students (Botany) will be held on 21st September, 2023 (Thursday) at 9:00 a.m. in the 

Departmental premises. Therefore, all B.Sc. 1st semester students are hereby asked to attend 

the examination.  

 

N.B.- Unit test marks will be evaluated for internal assessment and therefore it is compulsory 

for all to attend the same. 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Prativa Deka 

HoD 

      Department of Botany 

Mangaldai college 


